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September 11th, 1924.

J. B. Woodyatt, Esq 
Southern Canada Power Company^ Limited, 
Coristine Building,
Montreal.
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Dear Mr. Woodyatt:-

ïou will doubtless recollect 
my calling upon you earlier in the year and in­
forming you of the plans of the University re­
garding the extension of the Department of elec­
trical Engineering.

. As a result of the various
interviews I had with gentlemen interested in 
electrical work it was decided to proceed with 
the development and in view of certain substantial 
contributions received from the Montreal Light,
Heat & Power Company and the Shawinlgan Company 
I was authorized to arrange for the construction 
of a new wing of the .engineering Building, 
premises thus becoming available will enable this 
University to install an electrical equipment 
equal, I hope, to any on the continent and the 
convenient proximity of the mechanical and hydraulic 
departments will ensure that the young engineers who 
leave McGill will be able to maintain the high
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traditions of the University.

I feel that in this extension 
of the Electrical Department we are making pre­
parations to do still more effective service in 
training men for work with such companies as yours.


